Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,
I hope you are well.

I want to take this time to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays. May this be a time
where we reflect the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ.

I want to take this time to thank you for your continued support of my work with the young
people in Scarborough and beyond.

In this update letter, I will highlight some things that have happened in the past year and share
with you what’s upcoming in the future.

Highlights from the Past Year

e Opening an additional daycamp location at Bridletowne Park Church amidst the
COVID-19 pandemic.
Running online small groups with youth and young adults

Returning to in-person ministry.
Joining on staff with the DOXA team and Youth Unlimited
Internship with Youth Unlimited completed

(This picture was taken from the Friends Reception fundraiser that happened on
November 4).



Future Ahead

e DOXA Journeys GTA is starting some seminars with local churches that will run weekly
for 4 weeks, and will be helping the team walk youth groups through what it means to
serve others and love like Jesus in their own communities. Please pray for these youth as
they learn about the why, how, and who of serving. Pray also for the opportunities they
will have to put their learning into practice.

e DOXA Journeys Serpent River is starting a small group for youth & young adults online.
Please pray that the those leading will have God guidance, wisdom and direction

e Elevation Winter Retreat: Our Elevation Winter Retreat will be happening on February
4-6. Please pray for the planning team as they put together this awesome experience for
the youth of Scarborough. Pray that God will provide us with creativity, wisdom,
guidance and direction as we plan and execute this. Please pray also for staff travels for
everyone traveling to the Retreat centre.

As you may know I just joined Youth Unlimited and Youth for Christ as a staff member in
September. If you’d like to support me on this journey with Youth Unlimited. Please feel free to
contact me at kkrish@yugta.ca or 416-907-4751. You may choose to donate in various

ways. Some of the options are by donating online using the link below, donating via

cheque (cheque written to Youth Unlimited - memo: Kirushanthan Krishnapillai), through credit
card, or pre-authorized debit. The best way to support me on this journey is donating on a
monthly basis. I have also included a link down below to donate online. Once again, please
don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have.

https://www.yugta.ca/our-team/kirushanthan-krishnapillai

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. You can also contact me if you’d
like to talk. I’'m always available and ready. If you have any prayers request please feel free to
email me at kkrish@yugta.ca

The grace of the Lord Jesus be with you. My love to all of you in Christ Jesus.

Your Brother in Christ,
Kirushanthan (Cricket) Krishnapillai
kkrish@yugta.ca

doxatoronto.com



